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American Loggers Council

Quarterly Report to the States
July 1, 2015 – September 30, 2015
The ALC Board of Directors has requested that a quarterly report be generated from the ALC office, highlighting the events and activities of the American Loggers Council.  Our hopes are that you will use these reports to inform your members on how the American Loggers Council is working on their behalf to benefit the timber harvesting industry.

Summer Board of Directors Meeting

The ALC Summer Board of Directors meeting was held on July 24-25, 2015 in Duluth, Minnesota.  Barko Hydraulics, LLC hosted the meeting and held a tour of their manufacturing facility in Superior, Wisconsin as well as an equipment demo for the attendees.

The ALC Executive Committee and Board of Directors met at the Holiday Inn – Downtown Duluth on Saturday, July 25, 2015 and shared committee reports that included legislative updates and other committee reports.
Fall Board of Director and Annual Membership Meeting

The ALC Fall Board of Directors and Annual Membership was held on September 24-26, 2015 in Eureka, California with over 250 members and sponsors in attendance.  The board meeting followed up on activities from the Summer Board meeting, including an updated Legislative Committee report, an update on membership and sponsors, programs involving labor and loggers working together on legislative activities, truck safety and insurance issues, landowner/mill/logger relationships, and  comments from Congressman Tom McClintock and Healthy Forests, Healthy Communities Director Nick Smith. 
Executive Committee

The Executive Committee held one conference call during the quarter, on August 13, 2015.  During the meeting, discussion was held on requesting proposals for both a communications and marketing effort to promote the logging industry.  

The Service Contract for ALC Executive Vice President Danny Dructor was discussed as well as the performance review for the Executive Director position.

A new travel policy was adopted that allowed the travel expenses for the ALC President and the ALC Executive Vice President to be taken from the travel budget approved by the ALC Board of Directors.

President Myles Anderson reported that the Membership Committee had reached all of its target for 2015, including the recruitment of two new state associations and two new sponsors.

Biomass

The ALC Biomass Committee, co-chaired by Richard Schwab and Larry Cumming drafted a letter of support for the goals of forming and launching a wood-to-energy check-off program.
Membership
All goals and targets have been met by the Membership Committee, gaining two new State Association members in the 3rd Quarter (West Virginia Loggers Council and the Associated Contract Loggers & Truckers of Minnesota), bringing two more sponsors (TimberSure® and Wallingford’s) into the organization, and exceeding sponsorship funding targets by 23%. 
Travel

Travel in the 3rd Quarter of 2015 included a July trip to the Texas Logging Council’s annual meeting in Center, Texas where Danny Dructor met with their members and talked about the legislative activities of the ALC.
Danny also traveled to Duluth, Minnesota for the Summer Board meeting, and Raeigh, North Carolina for the inaugural TEAM Truck Safety meeting hosted by Forestry Mutual Insurance Company.
A scheduled Forest Research Advisory Committee meeting to be held in DC in mid-August was canceled due to the inability of the U.S. Department of Agriculture to reauthorize the program as a result of budget issues. 
Other travel included the trip to Eureka, California on the week of September 21-27 to attend and work the 21st Annual Membership meeting. 

Other Highlights

Because of the size and complexities involved with planning and organizing the Annual Meeting, there was a lot of time during the 3rd quarter devoted to those activities.  With Congress on their August recess, we were able to complete the meeting planning process without compromising our work in Washington, DC. 
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